
 
28 February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Update on Covid-19 

 

Thank you to all members of our community for their vigilance and cooperation this              

week which has been unsettling for all. We will continue to monitor developments over              

the weekend and will communicate any necessary updates via our website, Facebook            

page and email. 

 

A reminder of the symptoms that may develop in the 14 days after exposure to someone                

who has Covid-19 infection: 

 

● persistent cough 

● difficulty in breathing 

● fever 

 

The advice we continue to receive from Public Health England is for anyone showing              

symptoms to self isolate for 14 days and call 111 for further testing. Those without               

symptoms should continue as normal and attend school. 

 

We continue to discuss the topic with students and reassure them with the actions we               

are taking. We encourage you to discuss this with your child/children to further support              

them. We continue to remind students of the importance of sticking to the facts and               

asking for clarification if they are unsure. 

 

Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


